
 

 

Welcome to… 

 

 

All fourth graders are being asked to bring the following supplies on the 

first day of school.  Please ONLY purchase the items listed below.  We will 

let you know what else you will need once school begins. 
 

 Ear buds / Headphones with Microphone 

 Two dozen sharpened No. 2 pencils with erasers 

 Two different colored highlighters 

 2 Black Sharpies 

 2 Black Flair Pens 

 One pack of fine point dry erase markers 

 Colored pencils  

 Thin markers 

 2 Jumbo Elmer’s brand glue sticks 

 Four spiral 1-subject notebooks 

 Six heavy duty pocket folders 

 Six pads of 3 x 3 Post-it notes 

 Kids Scissors 

 Protractor 

 One roll of scotch tape 

 

Thank you! 
 

It is also a good idea to have extra school and art supplies AT HOME for 

homework projects.   
 

Enjoy your summer vacation! We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, 

September 9th. 
 

The Fourth-Grade Teachers 

 

 

Visit the School One website @ http://www.spfk12.org/schoolone/ 


	Thank you!

